



The European Centre for Penological Studies named after Prof. G. Rejman Institute of Social Prevention and Resocialization UNIVERSITY OF WARSAW

ul. Podchorążych 20, 00-721 Warszawa Tel.+48 22 55 30 746; fax +48 22 55 30 753 e-mail: J.Utrat-Milecki@uw.edu.pl

The European Centre for Penological Studies of University of Warsaw, named after G. Rejman, in co-operation with the Faculty of Law and Administration at the University of Warmia and Mazury, the Department of Law and Criminology at Aberystwyth University, and the Faculty of Law at the University of Helsinki, kindly invites participation in the EUROPEAN CONFERENCE ON COMPARATIVE CRIMINAL LAW AND CRIMINAL JUSTICE, Warsaw 24-25 of May, 2018.

CALL FOR PAPERS

Dear Colleagues,

We would like to invite you to join the European Conference on Comparative Criminal Law and Criminal Justice which will be held on the 24th -25th of May 2018, in Warsaw. The theme of the conference is:

'EUROPEAN CRIMINAL LAW AND ITS IMPACT ON NATIONAL LEGAL ORDERS'

The working language of the conference will be English.

We wish to invite scholars and practising lawyers who are involved in Comparative and European Criminal Law and Criminal Justice to make presentations. More specifically, we would like to use the Conference as an opportunity and forum for discussion and exchange of views on the impact of European criminal law on national legal orders. First, we would like to focus attention on the implementation of the European Union *acquis* into the national legal orders of the Member States in theory and practice. Secondly, we wish to concentrate on the standards adopted within the Council of Europe, with a view to further comparative study. Contributions may be published in the post –conference proceedings.

The Rector of Warsaw University is supporting and promoting this special scientific Conference, which will take place in the Senate Hall of the University.

During the plenary session, the key speakers will be Professor Raimo Lahti, Professor Christopher Harding and Professor Richard Pring.

Professor Raimo Lahti

Professor of Criminal Law, University of Helsinki, Faculty of Law, 1979–2014, Professor Emeritus since July 1, 2014.

Professor Christopher Harding

Professor of Law (since 1995), Department of Law and Criminology, Aberystwyth University.

Professor Richard Pring

Professor emeritus of Educational Studies and former Director of the Department of Educational Studies, University of Oxford, 1989-2003

Please, send registration forms and the title of proposed presentations via e-mail to: jbbanachgutierrez@gmail.com

The deadline for submission of proposals and registration forms for the Conference is 22nd of April, 2018. The registration fee is 65 Euros (approx. 270 Polish złotych), and this will cover the conference materials, the coffee-breaks, two lunches and evening dinner on the first day of the Conference. The Conference fee is payable until 30 of April 2018. Please, transfer the registration fee to the following bank account, indicating in the transfer title: the name, surname of the participant and annotation "European penology".

IBAN: PL 37 1160 2202 0000 0000 6084 9499

S.W.I.F.T.: BIGBPLPW XXX

We will provide you a list of hotels for the accommodation near by the Warsaw University.

Please, send any questions concerning accommodation and invoices for the conference fee via e-mail to: klementyna.kielak@uw.edu.pl

Scientific Committee:

Dr hab. Joanna Banach-Gutierrez, Assoc. Prof. UWM Prof. Christopher Harding, Aberystwyth University Doc. Dr Jadwiga Królikowska, Assoc. Prof. UW Prof. Raimo Lahti, University of Helsinki Prof. Kimmo Nuotio, University of Helsinki Professor Richard Pring, University of Oxford Dr hab. Maria Rogacka-Rzewnicka, prof. UW Dr hab. Jarosław Utrat-Milecki, prof. UW

The internet address of the European Centre for Penological Studies, named after G. Rejman: http://www.ipsir.uw.edu.pl/en